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James Thum

From: James Thum
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 4:36 PM
To: Lauren Smyser; 'Michael Christian'
Cc: Mick Thomas; Kourtney Romine
Subject: FW: IOGCC Docket No: CC-2020-OGR-01-002
Attachments: 20200526 Application of Snake River and Declaration.pdf

Lauren, 
 
Attached please find a date-stamped copy of your spacing application for Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-002.  This is your 
confirmation that the Department has received your application material prior to the May 26, 2020 5 PM deadline for 
filing. 
 
Per Idaho Code § 47-318 and Idaho Code § 47-328, the Department will notify the applicant if additional information is 
needed in order to evaluate the application for spacing. 
 
Please contact me if you have any additional questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Thum 
Idaho Dept. of Lands 
Division of Minerals, Public Trust, Oil & Gas 
Phone:  (208)334-0200 
https://ogcc.idaho.gov 
 
 
 
 
From: Lauren Smyser <lauren@smithmalek.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 4:11 PM 
To: James Thum <jthum@idl.idaho.gov>; Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov> 
Cc: Mike@smithmalek.com 
Subject: IOGCC Docket No: CC-2020-OGR-01-01-002 
 
Dear Administrator Thomas,  
 
Attached please find an Application of Snake River Oil and Gas, LLC to establish a spacing consisting the SE ¼ of Section 
10, the SW ¼ of Section 11, the NW ¼ of Section 14, and the NE ¼ of Section 15, Township 8 North, Range 5 West, Boise 
Meridian, Payette County, Idaho and the Declaration of David M. Smith. Please confirm receipt.  
 
We also hand deliver a copy to you later this week.  
 
Thank you,  
 

Lauren Smyser 
Legal Assistant 
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101 S. Capitol Blvd., Suite 930 
Boise, ID 83702 p. 208. 473.7009 | f. 208.473.7661 | e. lauren@smithmalek.com 
 
 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or 
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify me by replying to this message and 
permanently delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any printout thereof. 
 
 
For additional information about Smith + Malek, PLLC, including a list of attorneys, please see our website at www.smithmalek.com. 

 


